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November 11, 2014

Audio Division
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, DC

Re:  FM translator K237DS Pendleton, Oregon

This letter has been prepared on behalf of Jeff Huffman (“Huffman”), the licensee of FM translator
K237DS at Pendleton, Oregon (FCC Facility ID #147992).  K237DS is currently listed in the FCC
database as rebroadcasting the signal of FM station KLKY (FCC Facility ID #164091).

Huffman hereby notifies the Commission that K237DS is rebroadcasting the HD4 subchannel of
FM station KZIU-FM (FCC Facility ID #78697).  Attached is a map exhibit which demonstrates that
the translator’s 60 dBu contour will be entirely contained within the KZIU-FM 60 dBu contour.  It
should be noted that the translator’s ERP has been reduced to 10 watts in order to ensure
compliance; an application for modification of the translator license has been filed.

If there are any questions about this notification, please let me know.

Regards,

Erik C. Swanson, P.E.
Consulting Engineer


